
UPDATE TO AMERIHEALTH 
ADMINISTRATORS ID CARDS 

WHY IS IT CHANGING? 

Due to a new law passed in December 

2020 called the “No Surprises Act”, health 

insurance providers are required to disclose 

additional key information regarding your 

health plan.  
 

HOW ARE THE CARDS CHANGING? 

The new ID card layout will display your 

plan’s deductibles and out-of-pocket limits.  

It will also show carrier contact information 

that members can use to find in-network 

providers.  
 

WHEN WILL I SEE THIS CHANGE? 

Effective January 1st, 2022, all AmeriHealth 

Members will be receiving new ID cards.  

BELOW IS AN EXAMPLE OF WHAT A NEW ID 
CARD WILL LOOK LIKE: 

 

 


